
 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  

Dec 18 / Day 2 Dec 19 / Day 3 Dec 20 / Day 4 Dec 21 / Day 5 Dec 22 / Day 6 

Game Day  

 

 

 

World day  Head & Toe Day  Fes've Day 

 

 

 

Santa Visit 

Comfy Cozy Day 

 

 

 

Last Day before 

holidays  

Week at a glance is posted on our website weekly.  

Thank you to all the families who a�ended our winter    

concerts last week. It was great to see so many families  

The students did a wonderful job! 

 

Holiday Cra3 Club 
Games Club  Gr. 4-6 Social Jus'ce Club Gr. 5-6  

Lord Roberts School will  continue to accept monetary donations  

for our Seasonal Hamper Fund to support families in need.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

Winter Break : Monday, December 25th to Friday, January 5th 



 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

Spirit Week  

Let’s try to celebrate and enjoy each day of our Spirit Week and have a fun 

last week before Winter Break!! Everyone has earned it!! Please see a�ached for more informa%on.  

Food Drive 

The students of room 28 are pu(ng on a food drive.  Please see a�ached for informa%on 

and details.  

How to Care for Your Child During Virus Season  Please see attached information.  

 

Lord Roberts Community Club News 

Breakfast with Santa, Sunday December 17th, 2023. Cra0s, cookies, face pain%ng, games 
photo area & Santa  

Kids 6 and under—$5.00 1 pancake, 1 sausage, 1 drink & loot bag.  

      $10.00 3 pancakes, 2 sausages & 1 drink  

Pow Wow Club  

École Riverview is invi%ng students to join an a0er school Pow Wow Club. Pow Wow is a celebra%on of indigenous culture 

and gathering for the purpose of dancing, singing, and honoring the tradi%ons of the ancestors. Pow Wow Club is open to 

any student who is interested in learning about Indigenous culture and teachings  through tradi%onal dance. The Pow Wow 

Club will run Wednesdays from January - June 3:30-5:00 at École Riverview School.  Please see a�ached permission slip. 

Please see a�ached le�er with more detailed informa%on. Hard copy permission slips can also be requested from the 

school office.  


